From: Justin Barrington _

Sent: 01 September 2015 16:55

To: McClue, Jonathan

Subject: Cladding to Dobson Close, NW6 - ref 2015/4041/P
Attachments: Camden Planning guide.pdf

Dear Mr McClue,

I am a leaseholder at 50 Dobson Close and have submitted my objections to this application already.
I note that Camden's planning guidance is to resist cladding. P28 enclosed document.

Clearly the reasons Camden state for resisting are valid here.

1 appreciate that you are a professional and expert in this field and will be well aware of this.

Is it possible to add this to my grounds for objections?

Many Thanks

JUSTIN BARRINGTON



